
	

 
 
 
 

Friday 13th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students, 
 
I hope you and your families are continuing to keep well in these unprecedented times and are 
adjusting to life accordingly with the latest introduction of stricter lockdown measures.  
 
We had planned on welcoming you to our Sixth Form Open Events to find out more about the 
different pathways and subjects on offer, and give you the opportunity to discuss these in detail with 
subject teachers and myself. However, due to latest lockdown restrictions we will no longer be able 
to offer these. We will however still be offering these to our Year 11 students. Attendance to these 
events are compulsory and form part of students CEIAG (Careers Education) Programme. These 
events will take place on Thursday 19th and 26th November. 
 
Students in the following family groups: 11GIN, 11DOE, 11AHN will be expected to attend on 
Thursday 19th November. Students in the remaining family groups: 11KMS, 11GME, 11EBA  will be 
expected to attend on Thursday 26th November. The event will take place from 3:30pm – 5:00pm 
however students will be dismissed from 4:30pm onwards if they feel they have gathered all of the 
information they require.     
 
The evenings will give students the opportunity to discuss different pathways they can take, different 
career prospects and ask questions about subjects and aspects of post-16 education they are 
unaware of. Even if students aren’t planning on attending our Sixth Form it is still a good opportunity 
for them to find out more about post-16 education and beyond.  
 
We will be holding a virtual event on Monday 30th November for Parents/Carers and external 
students who wish to find out more about our Sixth Form. More information about this will be 
available on our School Sixth Form Website which can be accessed via www.koinoniafederation.com.  
 
I look forward to meeting you all at some point when the situation permits but in the meantime 
please do not hesitate to contact the school via telephone or email the Sixth Form directly: 
info.sixthform@koinoniafederation.com if you have any questions about the Sixth Form. 
 
Please do continue to keep safe and well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Natasha Kwabi  
Head of Sixth Form   
 


